
 

 

 

 

 

11th January 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Year 7 Meet the Tutor Event, Thursday 10th February 2022 

I am writing to inform you of the forthcoming Meet the Tutor Event for Year 7 parents on Thursday 10th 

February 2022 from 3.00pm until 5.00pm.  Your child’s Form Tutor will be available to chat with you about 

settling in and progress during his/her first term at Hyde and you can ask any questions that you may have. 

This will be a virtual event using our Parents’ Evening booking system; you can therefore book appointments 

using the following link: https://hyde.parentseveningsystem.co.uk  

Bookings can also be made by following the Parents’ Evening link on the school website and if you would like to 

watch a short video which explains how to book appointments, please click here. 

Key information: 

 All appointments will be 5 minutes and the system will be automatically disconnected you from the 

teacher when your allotted time slot has expired (a timer will be present at the top of the screen)  

 You can Meet the Tutor using a laptop, phone or iPad however there is a known issue joining video calls 

using iOS 14.2. Please upgrade any iOS 14.2 devices to iOS 14.3, or use an alternate device. 

 

The booking system will not open until 3pm on Thursday 17th January and will close on Monday 7th 

February at 3pm 

This is a golden opportunity to discuss how your child has settled in at Hyde and we do expect all parents and 

carers to participate in the event as explained in the parent/school partnership agreement you signed last year. 

If you do not have access to the internet or email, please contact the school reception and we will try to assist 

you in any way we can. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs D Millington 

Head of Year 7 

 

https://hyde.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/
https://support.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/article/801-video-parents-how-to-attend-appointments-over-video-call

